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Havana, October 14 (RHC)-- President Miguel Diaz-Canel conveyed his condolences to the
parents of Paloma Dominguez Caballero, the one-year-infant who died on October 9 because of
health complications resulting from an adverse reaction to a Mumps, Measles and Rubella
(MMR) vaccination.

Diaz-Canel wrote on his twitter account that the Public Health Ministry is investigating the event
and is taking good care of the other children hospitalized.

 “The political manipulation of adversaries offends and hurts. Nothing is more important to the
Cuban Revolution than the life of a child,” he stressed.

A note from the Ministry of Public Health issued Saturday reported about an incident in Habana
del Este municipality in which five children reacted adversely to the vaccination and were
hospitalized. Of them, Paloma Dominguez died.

No similar incidents have been reported anywhere else on the island.

As a result of this unfortunate event, enemies of the Cuban Revolution have unleashed a
political campaign of manipulation intending to tarnish the image of Cuba and its health system,
which enjoys worldwide recognition for its achievements.
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